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LCSO Investigating Vehicle Versus Pedestrians Crash 

The Leon County Sheriff’s Office responded to a vehicle versus pedestrian crash 

yesterday around 3 PM. The crash occurred on Highway 90 West and Tennessee 

Capital Boulevard.  

LCSO Traffic deputies determined a blue 2002 GMC Envoy, driven by 35 year old 

Eugenia Hollman, was turning east onto Highway 90 West when the vehicle struck 53 

year old Thomas Paine and 53 year old John Jarvis. Deputies determined the vehicle 

had the right of way at the time of the crash.  

Both Paine and Jarvis suffered non-life-threatening injuries from the crash. Both men 

are still in the hospital at this time.  

  

 

http://www.leoncountyso.com/
mailto:TeemsD@leoncountyfl.gov

